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A parent teacher meeting for the Undergraduate and Post graduate students was held on 6th 

May 2023 in Room Number 3 of the college from 2:00 pm to 3;30pm to discuss the performance of 

students with their parents. This meeting was attended by thirty-four parents. It was a good interaction 

between the teachers and the parents for the development of their wards where they discussed both the 

strengths and the areas of improvements. Parents suggestion to form a WhatsApp group of them so 

that they get the PTM notice directly was immediately accepted by the principal. Parents also 

requested the principal to increase the number of PTM per academic year and hold them semester 

wise instead of combined meeting for the both UG and PG students. They were informed about the 

NAAC visit to the college on 22nd and 23rd of June and were requested to ensure their presence for the 

interaction with the peer team. 

The PTM ended with the conclusion that for the holistic development of the students’ joint 

efforts, mutual trust and understanding and cooperation of parents and teachers is of utmost 

importance.     

Some of the glimpses from the meetings are given below: 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


